
St. Colman’s NS Ballindaggin 

Board of Management Agreed Report 

March 6
th
 2018 

 

 Interviews were held on Tuesday March 6th and Patricia Brooks 

was appointed as Assistant Principal ii. 

 Basketball hoops have been received and will be erected shortly. 

 First Aid training has been completed by all staff. 

 A defibrillator has been purchased for the school and wil be 

mounted in the reception area. 

 Work was carried out on the school WIFI and internet speed has 

greatly improved. Tablets and iPads can now be used to 

compliment learning. 

 Conor met with representatives of Wexford CoCo and issue 

around car parking being a requirement of planning has been 

resolved. 

 John Nolan was proposed and seconded as the BoM maintenance 

officer. 

 Conor and John to begin looking into carrying out refurbishment 

works over the summer. 

 Jan Kennedy’s secondment was approved for a second year. 

 Patti Tobin SNA has been approved for a second year of career 

break. 

 With regard to Storm Emma and the snow the BoM agreed that in 

line with Circular 007/2017 tuition time will be prioritised over non 

tuition time in terms of making up days lost. 

 P.Tobin, John Nolan, Mark O’Gorman and Shane O’Connor were 

thanked for their help in clearing the snow from around the school. 

 Child Safeguarding Statement was ratified. 

 


